
 

A weekly update during this time of crisis 

Like a bridge over troubled water (Simon and Garfunkel)  

Let us not kid ourselves - the crisis is far from over, even as we move up through stages of lockdown, the economic 

impact will be felt for many years to come. While our ability to move around improves, the risks remain and 

everyone needs to play their part in keeping themselves safe, while helping out wherever they can. As noted below, 

we have been and are making a huge difference in our response to the crisis – it is just that we are not looking at the 

entire picture. Look out for the report next week. Well done to everyone for the work you are doing. 

Inductions update 

As requested by a number of members, I have attached the list at the end of this newsletter together with the name 

of the incoming president, rsvp details (where provided) and date. Please forward your clubs details as well 

Give me the good news…. 

Saturday 30th June saw 22 clubs and 55 COVID committed Rotarians zoomed into a vibrant COVID seminar where we 

all learnt about the excellent and varied support that is being provided by so many of our clubs to support those 

affected by the COVID crisis. It was agreed that the Rand value, type of support and geographic spread of this huge 

effort needed to be shared and marketed as a single united Rotary D9350 support process and so you are invited to 

complete the attached COVID Support Survey. Rotarians, Clubs and District PI team can then share this collated 

information, clubs can learn from one another what is possible, who is doing what , the variety of food vouchers or 

how to work in partnership with your municipality.  

Huge thanks go to Rotaractor Shaun Oberholzer (who is a member of the District PI team), for very speedily putting 

this first COVID questionnaire together for us so we can get an overview of the COVID work being done in our District  

Please complete the survey by no later than Friday 5th June and we will report back in next week’s Newsletter with 

the results. We will also be putting together press releases and articles that every club can use in their 

communications and on their website 

NB: The PI committee will be phoning any club that has not replied by 5th June to get your COVID support 

details,  as we really do want to get 100% club response to this survey to be able to share with all.   

 So please simplify our lives and complete it by the 5th June so you can ensure that your club’s hard work is accurately 

included in the overall survey results!!  

The survey link is attached here:   https://bit.ly/3cmwYDW   (One per club please!) 

Please click to complete it  
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Our Virtual Assembly and Conference 

A reminder of the virtual assembly on Saturday 6 June 2020 from 9am. The program has been circulated separately. 

The virtual conference will be on Saturday 20 June 2020 from 9am till 3pm, and will then go into the opening of the 

virtual convention until 4.15pm. A program will be circulated next week 

 
Please stay safe, stay connected and let’s keep up the great work!  

Yours in Rotary 

DG David 

 

 

 

Inductions: Please send me your details as they become available 

Date/Club Incoming President Time RSVP to: RSVP 
Date 

13 June     

Helderberg Sunrise Anthony Wait 19h00 alubbe@icloud,com  

17 June     

Kromboom Steve Theron 19h00 rodp@saia.org.za  

23 June     

Melkbos Angela o’Brian 19h00 angelamuspratt@gmail.com   

26 June     

Windhoek Rotaract Kauko Herunga 18h30 Nadiahondjera51@gmail.com 15 June 

27 June     

Newlands Jenny Ibbotson 19h00 Christopher.beech67@gmail.com  

Tygerberg Nigel Lambert 09h00 Willy.watson1@gmail.com  

Strand Robert Adcock 19h00 Annelie.r@mweb.co.za  

30 June     

Paarl Bryan Anderson    

Constantia Peter Rogers 19h00 gvk@iafrica.com   

Claremont Monique Stuart-Fox 19h00 claremontclub@rotary9350.co.za  1 June 

Cape of Good Hope Koos Burger 19h00 susan@jap.co.za  

2 July     

Blouberg Richard Wade 18h30 jeanfreebs@iafrica.com 30 June 

Blouberg Rotaract Sai Girish Gandepalli  Combined induction!  

6 July     

Pinelands Peter Sharples 18h30   

     

     

 

 

mailto:rodp@saia.org.za
mailto:angelamuspratt@gmail.com
mailto:gvk@iafrica.com
mailto:claremontclub@rotary9350.co.za
mailto:susan@jap.co.za

